
Dear Parent/Guardian:   
 
The Garfield District is planning to open schools for In-
Person instruction on March 8, 2021.  Parents have the 
choice of keeping your child in the Fully Remote Model of 
Instruction or sending the child back to school for In-Person 
Instruction with the implementation of the Hybrid model. 
Please complete the attached survey to inform the district of 
your choice. The same form can be used for more than one 
child by selecting “NEXT” on the bottom of the form.   
 
It is important to note that, in accordance with District 
policy, a student must remain in the Fully Remote Learning 
model for thirty school days before being eligible to return 
to school for In-Person instruction.  If a student remains in 
the Fully Remote model on March 8th, the student would not 
be eligible to return to school for In-Person instruction until 
April 27th.      
 
Thank you for completing the survey and supporting 
Garfield Public Schools.  All surveys are due back to the 
district by February 8, 2021.   
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 
Click here for Survey 
Link: https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id
=wl8OuA5oGEikD3pgzCJj26Nx8qPKuRNMrac0TlBWaeJUQk
ozVFdNSzNQTDRNMTA3T1JZWUVYRFNJSC4u 
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